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From: Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal <garwin.yip@noaa.gov>


Sent: Friday, September 15, 2017 8:33 AM


To: Evan Sawyer - NOAA Affiliate


Subject: Re: Updated working draft of the Shasta Science Plan


Attachments: ShastaRPASciencePlan_REWRITE_091317--GY.docx


Evan,


See attached for my track changes through page 5. Thanks for your work on this.


-Garwin-

_____________


Garwin Yip


Water Operations and Delta Consultations Branch Chief


NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region


U.S. Department of Commerce


California Central Valley Office


650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5-100


Sacramento, CA 95814


Office: 916-930-3611


Cell: 916-716-6558


FAX: 916-930-3629


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov


---------- Forwarded message ----------

From: Israel, Joshua <jaisrael@usbr.gov>


Date: Wed, Sep 13, 2017 at 9:46 AM


Subject: Updated working draft of the Shasta Science Plan


To: Evan Sawyer - NOAA Affiliate <evan.sawyer@noaa.gov>, "Garwin.Yip@noaa.gov"


<Garwin.Yip@noaa.gov>, David Mooney <dmmooney@usbr.gov>, "Harrison, Katrina"


<kharrison@usbr.gov>, Jeffrey Rieker <jrieker@usbr.gov>, "FIELD, RANDI" <rfield@usbr.gov>


Folks,


Thanks to folks who shared their management questions, Ive incorporated them. I also made many suggested


changes from Dave.


I am working on the core monitoring part based on our FY17 activities. I should be able to crosswalk that with


the FY18 planned activities later in September, since we are on the brink of a new fiscal year. I am working to


review the NCWA action plan too for special studies and core monitoring activities from 2017.


I am also going to start working on slides to share with this group on Monday.


http://www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov
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Please send any additional input by Friday COB and I will aim to incorporate it into what I send out on


Monday.


Thank you, Josh


--
Joshua Israel, PhD

Chief, Science Division


Bay-Delta Office

Bureau of Reclamation

Sacramento, CA 95814

NEW PHONE: 916-414-2405



